Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITIES
Hillsborough Transit Authority (HART)
Cell Phone Tower 3p Proposal

HILLSBOROUGH TRANSIT AUTHORITY (HART)
In accordance with Florida Statute 287.05712 Public Private Partnerships This Notice serves as notice that The Hillsborough Transit Authority (HART) has received a proposal for Cell Phone Towers and will accept other proposals for the same project. Please submit no later than 06/14/17, 3:00 pm EST, to Hillsborough Transit Authority (HART), Attention: Procurement & Contracts Administration Department, Cell Tower Public Private Partnership 3p, 1201 E. 7th Avenue, 3rd Floor, Tampa, FL  33605.
